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Mr. Pedro Maximo Angeles Beteta
Presidente
Congreso Mundial de Metalurgia
Av. Tacna 665, Of. 702 - P.O.B . 993 - Lima 100
Lima, PERU

Dear Mr. Beteta:

Your thoughtfulness and that of Mr. Navarro in extending
an invitation for me to participate in your upcoming-

World Congress of Metallurgy is very much appreciated.
Unfortunately, I will be unable to join you in Lima at
that time.

I have sent copies of your letter to the other Commissioners ,

and to members of the NRC staff who might be interested
in attending--it should be a meeting of great interest
to our agency.

Thank you again for your kind invitation. I regret
not being able to participate, but extend my very
best wishes for a successful meeting.

Sincerely ,

a

Richard T. ennedy
Commissioner

'OCC: I

8007180/6Y


